
 

 

Croeso yn ol 

 

Welcome Back! 

Date:-  20.11.20           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are all learning a  special sign language called    

Makaton to promote inclusion in St Maryôs and to      

support all  learners to  communicate with each other.   

This week we are preparing for a Virtual Lenten   

Service next week and are learning a new song. 

Perhaps you could practise at home 

My Hands are Yours  

 

 

 

 

 

A very warm welcome back to school to everyone. At last, we are 

able to get our whole school family back together again for face-to 

face teaching and learning.  

We all know that school is the best place for our children to learn 

and develop socially and emotionally, so letôs hope we can        

continue to keep schools open until the end of the school year! 

Sincere Condolences 

We keep Mrs Bennington (St Maryôs Foundation/ 

ALN  Governor) and sons Jayden and Peter in 

our prayers following the devastating loss of Mr 

Bennington earlier this week.  

Eternal Rest, Grant unto him, O Lord  

And let perpetual light shine upon him.  

May he rest in peace. Amen  

 

 

Thank you to all our        

fabulous parents/carers for 

continuing to  support us in 

our efforts to keep          

everyone safe at this time. 

Please remember to wear 

your face covering and    

adhere to 2 metre social 

distancing rules on site. 

Please remember, do not 

arrive before your           

designated drop off/        

collection time. This should 

minimise the need to queue 

outside school whilst     

minimising the risk of  

transmission  

Diolch yn fawr. 

Please see email 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=oOLAPD67lP4
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Virtual Livestream  Lenten Reflection Service  

hƴ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅΣ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭƭ ōŜ ƧƻƛƴƛƴƎ ŀ ƭƛǾŜǎǘǊŜŀƳŜŘ [ŜƴǘŜƴ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ 

ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ ōȅ hƴŜ [ƛŦŜ aǳǎƛŎΦ Lǘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƭƻǾŜƭȅ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ǿƘƻƭŜ ǎŎƘƻƻƭ 

ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ƛƴ ǎƻƴƎΣ ǇǊŀȅŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƻƴ ŘǳǊƛƴƎ 

ǘƘŜ ǎŜŀǎƻƴ ƻŦ [ŜƴǘΦ 

ƘǧǇǎΥκκƻƴŜƭƛŦŜƳǳǎƛŎΦǘƘƛƴƪƛŬŎΦŎƻƳκ

ŎƻǳǊǎŜǎκƭŜƴǘ-ƭƛǾŜǎǘǊŜŀƳ  

Sincere Condolences  

Very sad to share news of  the 

recent death of Mr Milieska,   

father of Austeja and Justinas 

who used to attend St Maryôs . 

The children and their mother are now 

back living in Lithuania. 

We keep the family in our prayers. 

May he rest in peace. Amen.  

This week , our Early Years children have 

been óRocking their socksô to raise money 

for local charity 

to support   

families of    

children with 

Downôs        

syndrome.  

Please click on 

the link to     

donate if you 

can. 

We are very proud of our high quality 

and innovative approach to Blended/ 

Home Learning at St Maryôs.  

We are proud that all children, staff 

and parents/ carers continued to 

learn and make progress whilst    

remaining in touch with each other. 

Da iawn our super St Maryôs team! 

Click on the image to view              

the video 

Please 

LIKE & 

SHARE 

our posts!  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fonelifemusic.thinkific.com%2Fcourses%2Flent-livestream&data=04%7C01%7CHeadteacher%40stmarys-wxm-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7C047d72c4491b4f43505808d8e8986557%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fonelifemusic.thinkific.com%2Fcourses%2Flent-livestream&data=04%7C01%7CHeadteacher%40stmarys-wxm-pri.wrexham.sch.uk%7C047d72c4491b4f43505808d8e8986557%7C4f3f0e52b734416494091b601d147993%7C0%7C0%
https://drive.google.com/file/d/14w1RkB2E-gyDN6KMiiMcm_a5hGF4VglT/view?usp=sharing
https://t.co/e3VPNrkHmc?amp=1


 

 

 

STAFSTAFF TRAINING DAYS 

FRIDAY OCTOBER 23rd 

FRIDAY 18th DECEMBER 

MONDAY JANUARY 4th 

MONDAY APRIL 12th 

MONDAY 19th JULY 

TUESDAY 20th JULY  

AUTUMN TERM  

Weds 3rd September ï Thurs 22nd October 

Mon 2nd NovemberðThurs 17th December 2020 

SPRING TERM 

 Tues January 5thï Fri 12th February 

Mon 22nd February - Fri 26th March 

SUMMER TERM 

Tues 13th April- Fri 28th May 

Mon 7th June - Fri 16th July  

DO NOT ATTEND SCHOOL IF YOU OR YOUR FAMILY HAVE SYMPTOMS OF COVID 19 ï i.e. a new 

continuous cough, a high  temperature or a loss or change to your sense of smell. 

Please inform school & book a test straight away and contact school as soon as you 

receive your results. Diolch.  

   
 
 
 

The British Heart Foundation say that 
all schools should have a defibrillator 

on site.  
 

They state that:  
�³�H�Y�H�U�\���P�L�Q�X�W�H���V�R�P�H�R�Q�H���L�V���L�Q���F�D�U�G�L�D�F���D�U�U�H�V�W��
�Z�L�W�K�R�X�W���&�3�5���D�Q�G���D�F�F�H�V�V���W�R���D defibrillator����

�W�K�H�L�U���F�K�D�Q�F�H�V���R�I���V�X�U�Y�L�Y�D�O���G�U�R�S�V���E�\���X�S���W�R�����������³ 
 

�:�H�D�U���\�R�X�U���R�Z�Q���F�O�R�W�K�H�V���W�R���V�F�K�R�R�O���R�Q������������
�)�U�L�G�D�\�������W�K���0�D�U�F�K���D�Q�G���S�D�\���…�����W�R���K�H�O�S���X�V��

�U�D�L�V�H���W�K�H���P�R�Q�H�\���W�R���S�D�\���I�R�U���R�X�U���R�Z�Q����������������
�O�L�I�H��-�V�D�Y�L�Q�J���6�W���0�D�U�\�¶�V���G�H�I�L�E�U�L�O�O�D�W�R�U���� 

They cost Ã807 ���H�[�F�O�X�G�L�Q�J���D���…���������J�U�D�Q�W���I�U�R�P���&�\�P�U�X�K�H�D�U�W�V���R�U�J�� 
 
Mrs Acton and Mrs Davies will be on the gates with a bucket 
for you to put your Ã1 in to avoid handling cash. 


